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September 19, 2017 
 
Addendum 1 
Invitation to Bid # 17-30-305491 
Hardwood Railroad Ties 
 
Addendum number 1 is a change in the FOB locations.   
 
The Closing Date for this has not changed.  This ITB still closes as follows: 
Bids will be received until Oct 19, 2017 @ 3:00 PM. Please reply to notify receipt of addendum.     
 
 
CHANGES: 
 
There has been a change in the delivery dates. The new requirements are as follows: 
 
FOB Locations: The FOB Anchorage requirement on the bid is now removed. Please only supply the price for 

FOB Seattle. 
 
 
All other dates, terms and conditions remain unchanged. Please reply to notify receipt of addendum. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Rob Walker 
Contract Administrator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Alaska Railroad Corporation 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.  

Anchorage, AK 99501 


